
 

Friday, March 9th   

 

Join the 800+ others and 

download the WRH My Care 

Journey mobile app today!  

Today a team of App Ambassadors will be 

promoting and demonstrating the app 

between 10am and 2pm in the vendor 

hallway at Met Campus. Come check out 

this helpful tool for our patients and their 

family members. 

Stop by and show us the app on your phone for a chance to win $100 gift card to The Keg Steakhouse, or send a 

photo of you with the app on your phone or a screenshot of the app on your device to app@wrh.on.ca for a chance to 

win. 

 

Electronic Care Round Boards coming around to Mental Health  

Rounds are not new to Mental Health, having conducted multidisciplinary rounds for some time now. However, this 

week the Mental Health team has implemented the standardized electronic Care Rounds Boards on 3 North and 3 

South. The team has worked very hard 

over the past few months creating a Care 

Round Board that would capture the 

information required to support their 

patients on a daily basis. 

Luke Di Paolo, Operations Manager 

Mental Health shares “despite the 

learning curve, I think that the new Care 

Rounds are efficient and will further 

improve patient care and communication 

among the multidisciplinary staff. Staff 

have echoed similar responses. I think 

this is a significant step in the right 

direction!” 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 
future@wrh.on.ca 

3 North trialed the new processing, making slight revisions along the 

way. On the first day, the team’s patience was tested as rounds took 

over 2 and a half hours. By Thursday the team proudly completed the 

rounds in 1 hour. What an accomplishment! 
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